Robin Mohr serves as the Executive Secretary for the Section of the Americas of the Friends World
Committee for Consultation, www.fwccamericas.org since June 2011. She is an experienced non-
profit administrator and fundraiser, as well as a writer, minister and mother.

Now a member of Green Street Monthly Meeting in Philadelphia Yearly Meeting, she was
previously a member of San Francisco Monthly Meeting in Pacific Yearly Meeting for 16 years. In
November 2007, SEFMM approved a traveling minute for Robin, affirming her leading to travel
widely among Friends and gather convergent Friends from different branches of Quakerism for
communal meals, conversation and worship, and to write about these experiences for publication in
various Friendly media.

According to Robin, convergent Friends are those seeking a deeper engagement with our Quaker
heritage and a more authentic life in the kingdom of God on earth today, radically inclusive of all
who wish to live this life. The word convergent refers to an affinity for both Conservative Friends
and the postmodern Emergent Church movement. She coined this term in late 2005 to express a
movement of the Holy Spirit across divides of age, geography and theology. Between 2006 and
2011, she organized convergent gatherings across the United States. She has led a variety of
workshops on the theme of “Primitive Quakerism in a Postmodern World.” Her writing has been
published in Friends Journal, Quaker Life, the USFW Advocate, the Carillon, and Western Friend
magazines. She was a founding editor for the online Quaker magazine, QuakerQuaker.org.

Her personal blog, called What Canst Thou Say?, can be found at robinmsf.blogspot.com. She
describes it as “a relatively low tech, Green, feminist, convergent Quaker blog, with lots of
references to children and the occasional pie recipe. And a Christian conversion story, now in
progress.”

Before FWCC, she had worked for the California Child Care Resource & Referral Network, the
Lasallian Education Fund and the American Red Cross. Robin began her career with three years in
the international volunteer corps of the Fourth World Movement after receiving her Bachelor of
Science in Foreign Service (Regional Studies: Latin America) from Georgetown University. A native
of California, she has also lived in Colombia, Mexico, France, and New York City. She and her
husband Chris Mohr have two sons, starting high school and college this year.
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